## Rampart reports

By Georgianna Lincoln President

Dis Hotaneets Corporation (Rampart Corporation) held their first official meeting since the formation of the newly elected Board of Directors. The meeting was held on October 17, 1976, in the Rampart Community Hall. Those persons elected to the Board were: Georgianna Lincoln, President; Richard Evans, Vice-President; Linda Evans, Secretary; Don Evans, Treasurer; Ted Harwood, Director; Mary Jane Fate, Director; Elizabeth Newman, Director; Daniel Wiehl, Director:.

The Board reviewed numerous investment proposals, one of which was for bulk fuel storage in the Village. The Board was most encouraged to learn of the willingness of other Villages to participate in joint venture contracting on larger investments.

The Village participation was excellent and always welcome, as are the remainder of our 173

stockholders enrolled to Din Hotancets Corporation.

Perhaps of interest to the stockholders of Rampart Corp-oration a 1975-76 audit report will be mailed to each stock-holder along with the Presi-dent's report by the end of 1976